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1. Lawrence Rappaport, 18 Old Mill Road 

We have lived at 18 Old Mill Road since 1972.  In all that time the old section of our road 
has never been repaved, save for small sections of the curb.  The road is in terrible condition.  
I have been informed by the Highway Department that our section is finally scheduled for 
repaving this year.  We strongly urge that funds for this project be approved by the Finance 
Committee. 
 

2. Romuald Bujwid, 110 West Avon Road 
Keep raising your taxes (and enjoy future increases too)! Hopefully, I will be done with 
Avon and your beautiful CT very soon! 
 


